
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, November 20, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Pizza Dippers  

 Turkey Ham and Cheese on Whole Wheat Hoagie  

 Salad Bar Selections  

 Fresh Broccoli Florets  

 Chickpeas  

 Grape Juice  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No Birthdays Today   

 

 

1. Early Act Club is looking for students who would like to volunteer on Thanksgiving Day 

morning to help support LaGrange Rotary Club Run for Pie. The club needs help with 

water stations and/or the food station. Students will receive service hours. See Mrs. 

Rupert for more information.  

 

2. Attention all Gurrie Activity Council members! If you would like to help prepare fleece 

for Project Linus after the feast TOMORROW afternoon, you must sign up on the list 

outside of Mr. Sullivan's room TODAY. Be aware that if you sign up to help with fleece 

preparation, you will miss the afternoon movie in your advisory. Sign up on the list 

outside of Mr. Sullivan's room to help out, or see Mr. Sullivan or Mr. Ingwersen if you 

have any questions! 

 

3. The Gurrie Speech Team will meet today after school for practice performances in Mr. 

Ingwersen's room. Even if you don't have a performance scheduled, we'd like all Speech 

Team members to attend, if possible. See Mr. Ingwersen if you have questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


